
7th October 2025 
 
This year we will again be donating your wonderful Harvest donations as we did 
last year, to Feeding Families, a charity who offers hope and support to those 
experiencing food insecurity. As you know the charity has supported our Battle 
Hill Community so much in the past, with many of our families benefiting from 
their food hampers.  
 
‘Feeding Families is a charity based in North East England that offers support, 
hope and security to those experiencing food poverty.  Working closely with 
other organisations and agencies, we ensure that thousands of families in  
desperate need have access to our Emergency Food Boxes and support  
packages.  At Feeding Families, we don’t think anyone should go hungry. We  
believe everyone has the right to be able to feed themselves and their  
children. Feeding Families offers more than just food, it shows compassion to 
those in crisis.’ 
 
 
We will be collecting Harvest donations from today, until Wednesday 22nd  
October. Parcels will be delivered to Feeding Families on Friday 24th  
October.  
 
Please see below for suggested items to donate.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity! 


